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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

August 16, 2023 

 
Chairman Pitt called the meeting to order at 10:15 am. Selectman Paight and 
Selectman Nelson were present. Also in attendance were Ellen Smith, Town 
Administrator, and Craig Cashman, Director of Public Works.   
 
The 2007 Sterling dump/plow truck sold on Municibid for $15,000.  Selectman 
Nelson moved and Selectman Paight seconded a motion to accept the bid and 
approve the sale, and further, to authorize Ellen Smith, Town Administrator to sign 
the title and bill of sale once certified funds are received, the vote to approve was 
unanimous. 
 
Roland Veaudry and Dustin Franco joined the meeting at 10:20 am. 
 
The F550 needs a new plow, Craig is recommending the purchase of a commercial 
plow setup with a wing.  Selectman Paight moved and Selectman Nelson seconded 
a motion to purchase the commercial plow with municipal setup from Allied 
Equipment, the purchase to be funded with FEMA funds, the vote to approve was 
unanimous. 
 
Craig left the meeting at 10:50 am. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Paight seconded a motion to approve the 
August 17, 2023, Direct Deposit Register in the amount of $9,650.23, and the 
Accounts Payable Check Register in the amount of $37,421.59.  The vote to approve 
was unanimous. 
 
Chairman Pitt moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a motion to approve the 
meeting minutes of August 9, 2023, the vote to approve was unanimous. 
 
The board reviewed and signed an Electrical Permit Application for Map 13-065. 
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Discussions continued about the Right-to-Know Law. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Paight seconded a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 12:40 pm, the vote to adjourn was unanimous. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
 
 
 


